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I am writing to you today to express my strong support for the implementation of 

synthetic turf in our community. I believe that installing synthetic turf will greatly 

benefit our community in numerous ways. 

 

First and foremost, synthetic turf offers a durable and sustainable alternative to 

natural grass. With the increasing concerns about water conservation and the 

environmental impact of traditional grass fields, synthetic turf presents a viable 

solution that requires minimal water and maintenance. By switching to synthetic turf, 

we can significantly reduce our water usage and decrease the need for harmful 

pesticides and fertilizers, thus promoting a healthier and more eco-friendly 

environment for our community. 

 

Moreover, synthetic turf provides a safe and accessible recreational space for 

individuals of all ages and abilities. Unlike natural grass fields, synthetic turf offers 

consistent playing conditions year-round, regardless of weather conditions. This 

means that our community members can enjoy outdoor activities and sports activities 

without worrying about muddy or uneven surfaces. Additionally, synthetic turf is 

designed to minimize injuries and provide better shock absorption, reducing the risk 

of slips, falls, and other accidents during recreational activities. 

 

Furthermore, investing in synthetic turf can have positive economic implications for 

our community. By improving the quality and accessibility of our recreational facilities, 

we can attract more visitors and participants to local events and tournaments, 

stimulating economic growth and supporting local businesses. Additionally, the long-

term durability of synthetic turf means that we can save on maintenance and 

replacement costs associated with natural grass fields, ultimately leading to cost 

savings for our community in the long run. 

 

In conclusion, the implementation of synthetic turf in our community is a step towards 

creating a more sustainable, inclusive, and vibrant environment for all residents. By 

embracing this innovative solution, we can enhance the quality of our recreational 

spaces, promote environmental stewardship, and foster a sense of community pride 

and engagement. 

 

I urge you to consider the numerous benefits of synthetic turf and support efforts to 

bring this valuable asset to our community. Together, we can knock over the first 

domino and pave the way for a brighter, more sustainable future. 



 

Thank you for your time and consideration. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Jason Unruh 


